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Dear Colleague, 

We would like to invite you to the XI Inter- American Symposium of Ethnographic Research, which will take place in Buenos Aires, Argentina from March 21-24, 2006. Organizers of the symposium include: The  program of Anthropology and Education, (Buenos Aires  University, Philosophy and Letters), The Latin American Anthropology Association (ALA), and the Council on Anthropology and Education,  (CAE, AAA). 

This Symposium will continue the exchange among Latin America, Canada and the United States, which has been an enriching  experience for Spanish and English-speaking scholars since its origins in 1992. 

The conference theme will be Children and Youth, Inside and Outside of School: Debates in the Ethnography of Education. Our goal is to explore issues of children and youth through ethnography and qualitative methods.

Issues of Children and Youth have been present implicitly in previous symposia. At present, the intention of this gathering is to foreground these issues. Ethnographic and qualitative methods have provided opportunities to document practices and discourses on children and youth, a group that tends to be strangely invisible in studies of schooling, which tends to focus more on adults. Many current studies of schooling also contain particular understandings and underlying assumptions about children and youth that need to be explored in more depht.

The headquarters institution is the College of Philosophy and Letters, of the University of Buenos Aires, and its participating faculty are Graciela Batallán and Maria Rosa Neufeld. The organizing Committee for this year´s Symposium is Elsie Rockwell, Gary Anderson, Bradley Levinson, Elena Achili, and Graciela Batallán and Maria Rosa Neufeld. 

The Symposium will be organized around several types of session:  Keynote Panels (in which scholars will discuss with one another), Thematic Sessions (open to the public), and Workshops (in which selected lecturers will participate)

We are attaching a provisional appendix of proposed topics for sessions and workshops.

Best Wishes, 

Graciela Batallán and María Rosa Neufeld, for the Organizing Committee of the Inter-American Symposium of Ethnographical Research in Education                            

Ps: Please, Let us know if you will attend the symposium. Send your response to: simpetno2006@yahoo.com.ar, and simp2006@filo.uba.ar .We hope you will join us.
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